Building and Needs Assessment Committee

MAR 0 8 2001 TOWN CLERK

Minutes of meeting held on 6 Feb 2001

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown David W.Rego David Rowell

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 4.00pm.

Friends and staff of the Senior Center and the Building Inspector were present.

The meeiting discussed the submissions made by architectural firms for the preparation of preliminary plans for the new Senior Center.

The meeting selected four firms for interview. These were:

Amondson Architects Inc Brown and & Linquist Inc

S.A. Architecture Inc

Gaffney Architects

The meeting adjourned at 6pm

